
 

 

 
December 22, 2020 
  
Notice to Registrants  
 
Re: Liquid Rhinoplasty  
 
The College advises that, effective January 1, 2021, registrants will not be permitted to perform the 
liquid rhinoplasty procedure on patients, including registrants that are certified by the College in 
aesthetic procedures. The College also advises registrants to ensure that their advertising and 
marketing materials are amended to remove liquid rhinoplasty as an available procedure.  
 
The College has a legal mandate to protect the public. The College made the decision to not permit 
liquid rhinoplasty to be performed by registrants because of the serious side effects and risks 
associated with the procedure. These side effects and risks can include vascular necrosis, blindness, 
and stroke. Further, registrants do not have the ability to refer patients directly to a medical 
specialist in the event of an emergency when performing the liquid rhinoplasty procedure. 
 
Regards, 
 
Howard Greenstein, B.Sc., M.A., M.B.A. 
Registrar & CEO 


